Otterham C P School

Headteacher: Helen Ward Email: secretary@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk Tel. 01840 261344 www.otterhamschool.co.uk



Marshgate Camelford Cornwall PL32 9YW

18th June 2021

Dear Parents

During week beginning Monday, 28th June we will be hosting the NCLT Art Exhibition within our school hall. The children will have plenty of opportunity to view the wide range of art mediums on display, created by children aged 4 to 16 across our Multi Academy Trust. It is really quite 'impressive!'

We would like to invite you to come and view the children's work either with your child or on your own. To ensure COVID guidelines are adhered to, the following time allocations have been made:

Class 3	29 th June	08.45 - 09.15 & 15.00 - 15.30
Class 2	30 th June	08.45 - 09.15 & 15.00 - 15.30
Class 1	1 st July	08.45 - 09.15 & 15.00 - 15.30

A member of staff will be present to ensure numbers are kept within sensible limits and unless you are medically exempt, face covering must be worn (by adults).

In addition, the hall will be well ventilated and a one way system in place. Please enter through the side hall doors (breakfast club entrance) and exit onto the playground.

We look forward to welcoming you into the school hall – the likes of which, some of you haven't seen for quite some time!

As always, any questions, please don't hesitate to ask.

Kindest regards Helen Ward

